
 Cherry Beach Stewards - Mid-August 2022 

 You’ve heard of ‘extreme’ sports? Try ‘extreme’ restoration!  We’re working in 
 the wild around the Forestry and Winter Storage Yards. We’ll hunt for dsv. We’ll clip 2nd 
 year burdock heading for the sky. We’ll eradicate satellite knotweed and phragmites. 
 Then,… we swim!  Join us. 
 Wed, Sat, Sun  Aug 17, 20,  21, 24, 27, 28, 31  from  8-10:30. 



 It’s hot, but we have long gloves and tools for you. You have: 
 .  boots or  sneakers  (no sandals! no flip flops!) 
 .  long pants  tucked into  long socks  (no shorts!) 
 .  swimming gear, towel, water. 
 We meet at Regatta Road and the Martin Goodman Trail. 
 https://goo.gl/maps/3yN7NkUZsoJSu8pT9  Parking at  Sports Field and end of Regatta 
 Road. 172 Bus from Union drops you at the foot of Cherry, then walk 10 minutes east 
 along the trail. 

 Want a free native tree  ?  A gift from the City, while  they last. 
 https://energysavingtrees.arborday.org/?PartnerCode=07836#Start 

 Got a garlic mustard problem?  A U of T researcher  wants sites to test biocontrol 
 using a root crown mining weevil. If you have private land with lots of garlic mustard, 
 contact  michael.mctavish@alum.utoronto.ca 

 Tell us when you’re coming  , so we can let you know  if there’s any changes. See you 
 there!   Anna, Andrji, Dasha, Kareena, Lily, Louise, Nancy, Shukri 

 Thanks to our sponsors in 2022 Acura Power and Toronto Windsurfing Club 
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